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Once upon a time… 

Don’t forget our school’s celebration of 

“World Book Day” and that our pupils are 

invited to come dressed as a storybook 

character on Friday. It should be a 

character from a book that they have 

read, and we encourage them to know the 

book title and author! 

 

Eisteddfod forms… 

Please return any outstanding Eisteddfod application forms this week – by the 

absolute latest Friday morning. Applications will only be accepted if the funds 

are attached unfortunately. The majority of the Eisteddfod items are 

scheduled for Term 3, but enrolments close next week.    

 

Proud of our players… 

Our u11 and u13 soccer and netball teams participated in the 

Pinnacle Hill Sports Festival this weekend. We are so proud 

of our teams. The u11 netball girls won the tournament. This 

is a very impressive feat against 22 schools. Well done 

athletes! A special note of thanks to Teacher Kathy and 

Coach Devin for their enthusiastic participation over the 

gruelling, nail-biting 3 days!   

 

Take it easy… 

The DBE has planned another school holiday day on the 28th of April. School will 

therefore close on Wednesday the 26th of April at normal time, and reopen on 

the 2nd of May. If possible, we would like to give our After Care staff off on 

the 28th of April. Please could you let us know if you are a permanent After Care 

member and you are unable to organise supervision for your child on this day. 

We will plan accordingly.  

 

Cake sales… 

Teacher Jayde’s class (Grade RRJ) is up for hosting a cake sale for the 

preschool next week Wednesday. Pre-schoolers are invited to bring their 

pocket money, and Teacher Jayde’s children are going to bring delicious 

goodies for this special day. What a great way to jump start the long 

weekend! (The next cake sale after this one will be hosted by Grade 1G on 

the 5th of May for the Foundation Phase).  



Book bags… 

Please remember your bookbags tomorrow. Remember to 

report any badly damaged books. You can click on the link 

below… 

https://forms.gle/hwZxp6ZHpd41NWrD8 

Next week, bookbags will need to be returned on 

Wednesday. We will try our utmost to send out new 

bookbags on the same day, assuming we have most of the 

bags returned timeously. 

Happy reading! 

 

 

Prayerfully and playfully 

 

The Teachers 

admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com 

011-976-5300  

P.S. Please feel free to post Google reviews and School Parrot reviews to celebrate our 

school on the ‘net. Thank you to the families who have done so! 
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